

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Vehicle Noise – May 2020 Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That City Council advocate to the Provincial Government regarding the implementation of new legislation or regulations related to aftermarket noise modification on vehicles and fines for noise non-compliant vehicles.

History

At the May 4, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated May 4, 2020 was considered along with emails submitting comments which are attached.

It should be noted that your Committee also resolved that the report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated May 4, 2020, and any other supporting information be sent to the 2022/2023 budget deliberations to consider contracting a vehicle noise mitigation specialist.

Attachment

- 1. May 4, 2020 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction
- 2. April 30, 2020 email from Denis Tetu
- 3. May 3, 2020 email from Raj Randhawa
- 4. May 3, 2020 email from Traci Baker
- 5. May 4, 2020 email from Elaine Diadyk
- 6. May 4, 2020 email from Jim McClements